
Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee Agenda 11 November 2003 

2. CATHEDRAL SQUARE REDEVELOPMENT - STAGE V 
 
 The purpose of the meeting will be to hear and consider the submissions on the proposed Stage V 

Redevelopment of Cathedral Square. 
 
 Separately circulated to members are copies of: 
 
 ● A summary of the consultation process. 
 ● The 85 written submissions received including those who wish to make an oral presentation at 

the meeting. 
 ● A schedule of submitters. 
 ● The Stage V Redevelopment Consultation Plan. 
 
 A total of twelve submitters have confirmed that they wish to speak in person to the Committee and 

times for the presentations are detailed in the schedule. 
 
 It is intended that a full report on the consultation process, including the oral submissions to be 

considered at the meeting on 11 November 2003, together with additional information will be 
submitted to the 25 November 2003 meeting of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee for 
final consideration and recommendation to the Council. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


